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Gifts for TPD

Please express your appreciation to the 

Tulsa Police Department for their 

service during this difficult year by 

signing the banner in the foyer. 

Additionally, you may donate a $10 

QuikTrip gift card by placing it in one of 

the baskets in the foyer. These will be 

presented to the officers on  

Christmas Eve. 

Welcome!

Today, we will be implementing our new COVID-19 safety plan. 

You can find more information on our website: 

eastlandbaptist.org/covid-19  

If you are not receiving church-wide communication,  

text JOINEBC to 474747. 



Coming Events 
& Information 

Weekly Counts

12/6/2020 2020 YTD

Tithes & Offerings $33,738 $1,564,331

Planned $30,096 $1,474,704

Missions $11,385 $377,562

Vision $3,801 $143,407

Worship Bible Classes 

Attendance 759 614

‣AWANA Christmas Party - The AWANA Christmas Party will be Wednesday, 
December 16th at 7 PM. It will be Crazy Christmas Sweater Night! Be sure and wear a 

crazy sweater!  

‣Christmas Mini-Drama - Don’t miss our Christmas Mini-Drama this evening at 3 PM 
and 5 PM in the auditorium. No child care will be provided during the 3 PM 

presentation. Children’s choirs will be singing in the 5 PM service.   

‣Candlelight Service - Our candlelight service will be Wednesday, 
December 23rd at 7 PM. There will be no childcare or AWANA 

program that evening. The service will not be live-streamed.  

‣Christmas Tracts - We have new Christmas tracts located on 
the tract tables around the building. Take the opportunity to 

invite someone to church this Christmas season.


